
June 9, 2025 

Mayor and Council 

This letter is to confirm that Ladner Minor Baseball fully supports the proposed realignment and 
park upgrade plan at Bell Park. This project will be a great improvement to the park and will 
allow our organization, the primary users, to grow while at the same time, enhance the 
experience for our players, families and public. Thank you again for your continued support of 
Ladner Minor Baseball.  

Sincerely, 

Todd Allan 
President  
Ladner Minor Baseball 
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